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Health Select
Committee

18 October 2010

Tees Valley Joint Health Scrutiny Committee Update
Summary

The Committee are requested to consider an update on the work of the Tees Valley
Joint Committee.

Detail

1. The Joint Committee considers health scrutiny issues that are of relevance
and importance to residents across the Tees Valley as a whole.

2. Minutes from the meetings of 23 August and 13 September are attached.

3. The minutes for the meetings of 11 October have not yet been  approved.

The meeting continued discussions in relation to the capacity in community
mental health services, and the newly awarded contract for Out of Hours GP
services across Tees. The contract has been awarded to the Northern
Doctors Urgent Care consortium.

Contact Officer: Peter Mennear

Post: Scrutiny Officer

Tel.: 01642 528957

Email: peter.mennear@stockton.gov.uk



